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Dear 
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T 64 4 894 5400 
F 64 4 894 6100 

www.nzta.govt.nz 

REF: OIA-14719 

Thank you for your email of 17 February 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

I am seeking information from your organisation in relation to the following: 
1. Contracts (current or expired) awarded or made to service providers for the provision 

of any service related to external organisations/service providers for work/services 
undertaken within the Taupo District within the last three years (2021 to current). 

On 15 March 2024, NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZT A) extended the 20 working days 

available to respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A of the Act. We are now able to 

provide the information you have requested. 

The attached table outlines the contracts awarded or made to service provided by NZ Transport 

Agency Waka Kotahi (NZT A) within this time period. 

In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 

information removed. 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZT A, please contact us by email to 

official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Mark Kinvig 
National Manager Infrastructure Delivery 




